VETERANS ADMINISTRATION
HOSPITAL
54th Street-and-48th--Avenue-South
Minneapolis 17, Minnesota

May 24 ) 1957 YOUR FILE REFERENCE:

IN REPLY REFER TO: 5106/111

Dr. Henry Blackburn
1232 Lowry Medical Arts Bldg.
St. Paul, Minnesota

Dear Henry:

I saw your articles in the American Heart Journal. Congratulations on a fine
bit of work. I wish to ask you also to send me four reprints of each article
so that they may be included in our library bound volume of reprints and also
that they may be sent to Central Office. Two reprints are requested for each
publication from a VA hospital.

I saw Tom Tamlyn in New York in mid April. He was busy and seemed to be quite
happy with what he was doing. I know that you are busy, but I wish that we
would see you once in & while. I hope that you will find some time to come

to an occasional conference out here.

Sincerely yours,

E. B. FLINK, M.D.
Chief, Medical Service
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